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Reminders:

It may seem like the 2022
sampling season has only just
ended, but 2023 site
nominations are right around
the corner! Please begin
thinking about what sites you
would like to nominate for
sampling in 2023.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:
HTTPS://DEC.VERMONT.GOV/WATERSHED/MAP/MONITOR/LAROSA

Important Updates:

Our newsletter has a new
look! We have been trying to
find more effective and
accessible ways to
communicate with partners.
Please let us know what you
think!

Thank you so much for all of
your patience as we review
2022 LPP data. This year, we
have a new database
manager that will be helping
us migrate LPP data to the
WSMD database. We hope to
share fully reviewed and
approved data with you by
the end of November or early
December.

In other news, VTDEC staff
may be submitting site
nominations for 2023 in
November. Relevant
nominations will be shared
with partners as needed.

CONTACT US:
MEL AUFFREDOU: (802)-461-6306 (MEL. AUFFREDOU@PARTNER.VERMONT.GOV)

LPP Q&A:

Q: Can LaRosa partners share
the chemistry results
provided by VAEL via emailed
PDFs?

A: Chemistry results shared by
VAEL via PDF have not
undergone QAQC review by
LPP staff. For this reason,
these chemistry results are
subject to change. Therefore,
if you plan to share these
results, please inform your
audience that they are
preliminary.

HEATHER PEMBROOK: (802)-490-6149 (HEATHER.PEMBROOK@VERMONT.GOV)
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